
1

Tammy Hodgman

From: Tom H. Bartell

Sent: Friday, March 15, 2019 11:02 AM

To: Tammy Hodgman

Cc: Amanda L. Lessard

Subject: FW: C-3

Attachments: IMG_20190313_0001.pdf

Attachment from Holly 

 

Thomas Bartell 

Executive Director 

Windham Maine Economic Development Corporation 

8 School Road 

Windham, Maine 04062 

Voice: (207) 892-1936 

Fax: (207) 892-1916 

thbartell@WindhamMaine.us 

www.WindhamMaineEDC.com 

www.WindhamMarketplace.com 

www.WindhamMaineRetail.com 

 

 

From: holly Tubbs <watersystemswindham@gmail.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2019 11:21 AM 

To: Amanda L. Lessard <allessard@windhammaine.us>; Tom H. Bartell <thbartell@windhammaine.us>; Donald H. 

Gerrish <dhgerrish@windhammaine.us> 

Subject: C-3 

 

Good Morning all 

Not that I don't have anything else to do. I've been thinking of a compromise I believe most of my petition signers would 

be O.K. with. It's somewhat a combination of the one from January and the one from February. It's simple and I made 

some notes on it. Also, Amanda I am not sure of the requirements for planning board review. 

 

Construction Services as defined already is currently allowed in C-1, Enterprise Development, and Village Commercial 

Service business Landscaping is currently allowed in Farm, C-1 and C-3 

I thought maybe you folks could look it over and see what you think. 

 

Thanks for your consideration 

Holly Tubbs 


